
 

 
 
 

2nd April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Please be aware that there has been a spike in the reported cases of gastroenteritis at the 

College today. All students who have reported to us as being ill have been collected by their 

parents. 

Information on Gastro can be found at the VicHealth website: 

http://www.health.vic.gov.au/edfactsheets/downloads/gastroenteritis.pdf 

The College requests that students with cold or flu-like symptoms or vomiting or diarrhoea 

are encouraged to seek medical attention, limit contact with others and stay at home until 

symptoms have passed. 

Good general hygiene remains the best defence against infection and we encourage 

students to regularly wash their hands and cover their nose and mouth if sneezing and 

coughing. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact the college on 

60437500. 

 

Regards  

 

Matt Moylan 

Assistant Principal 

Wodonga Senior Secondary College 

 

 

http://www.health.vic.gov.au/edfactsheets/downloads/gastroenteritis.pdf

